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Hi I am writing again to stand against the wind turbines being discussed for Ocean City MD and
Fenwick Island DE. There are so many reasons we should not be pursuing this. From the animals
that will be affected, to the fact that this is a home and recreational area that these could
negatively impact both enjoyment and income for these towns. Please stop the wind farm!

Meg

Megan Staczek
c 443.562.7676
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